
Guidelines during COVID-19 Pandemic 

 

The following Guidelines have been created to allow the Association to operate 

the facilities during the current COVID-19 pandemic. These guidelines have been 

developed using CDC Guidance and in consult with our HOA Attorney and 

Insurance Agent. 

The facilities will be open as usual, dawn to dusk.  The number of people at each 

pool during any given hour will be restricted to 20.  Residents may use the facilities 

for a 2-hour time limit to help us accommodate as many residents as possible. 

No Pool Party or Clubhouse Reservations will be permitted at this time. 

All community furniture: loungers, chairs, tables, and umbrellas, will be 

unavailable for use in line with the CDC Guidelines. Please feel free to bring your 

own chair(s), umbrellas, etc. and remove as you leave the facilities. 

• No guests are permitted at this time.  Residents ONLY due to our need to limit the 

number of persons at each facility.  
 

• Residents understand and agree to abide by the rules and regulations governing 

safe and lawful operation of the swimming pools during the COVID-19 pandemic 

and assume responsibility for all dependent minors using the facilities. 

o Practice Social distancing 

o Showering and hand washing before entering the pool 

o Cleaning of surfaces used and touched (gates, doorknobs, sink knobs etc.) 

o 2-hour time limit 

By ENTERING the facilities, you are AGREEING to abide by this rule put in place to 

ensure the safety of all residents using the amenities. 

 

We are each responsible for ourselves but also for each other during these difficult 

times.  We appreciate everyone’s cooperation to ensure that our pools can remain 

open! 

THANK YOU for your cooperation!!! 

Your Park View Board of Directors 


